
 
 

 

 

September 14, 2015 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT     

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Hendrickson Auxiliary Axle Systems has decided to exit the SPIF lift axle auto deployment market.  Hendrickson is 
offering a no charge change out of Hendrickson SPIF products to an appropriate Wheel Monitor system through 
April 30, 2016.  After that date Hendrickson will no longer stock or ship Wheel Monitor systems. 

 

ACTION REQUIRED 
Please visit one of our VISION TRUCK GROUP locations for a free inspection to determine if you qualify for a 
Hendrickson SPIF product change out.  We will order the specific replacement system and schedule your truck for 
the change out at your convenience, for no charge prior to April 30, 2016. 

Please visit us at www.visiontruckgroup.com for a location near you.  If you have any questions regarding the 
Hendrickson SPIF change out program, please contact Joe DaCosta at jdacosta@visiontruckgroup.com or 
519.624.3265.  Thank you for your business  
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